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To:
Director Generals/ Directors of Health Services All governorates

After Compliments,

Sub: Testing of Sputum AFB in private clinic laboratories.

With reference to letter no MH/DGHA/DCDSC/NTCP/84/2OI, from Head of
TB/Leprosy, HIV/AIDS Control programs, DCDSC, regarding the above mentioned
subject (letter enclosed).

As per the decision of the DG of Health Affairs in 2012, all sputum for AFB testing
should be done in laboratories with Safety Cabinet ONLY.

You are kindly requested to circulate this information to all private health institutions

within your governorates and emphasize on the strictly adhering to the National
Policy.

Best regards

Advisor, Supervisor of the Directorate
General of Private Health Establishme

Cc:

- Director General, DGHA

- Ass. DG of Programs, DGHA

- Actg. Director, DCDSC

- Head of Health Programs Section, DGPHE.
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